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Birla Public School Doha - Qatar

Circular

Dear Parents,
Sub: - Circulation of fake circulars

It has come to our notice that there are fake circulars making the rounds on
social media platforms with various updates, carrying the official signature.

We would like to reiterate here that all official circulars are uploaded on the
school website and can be cross verified at any time. The school is not
responsible for any other circulars that are not reflecting on the school
website.

Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding.

Academic Director - Principal



